
 

REPORT OF THE AUS SOCIAL AFFAIRS – JANUARY 16, 2019 

 

Bar des Arts 

• First BdA of the semester last week! Record sales and turnout.  

• Working on renewing liquor permits for February and onwards. 

• Introducing a coat check system to minimize lost or stolen items this Thursday. 

• Hired and trained new staff and managers. 

• Selling BdA reusable mugs now to promote sustainability. 

 

Events Planning and Implementation Committee (EPIC) 

• Nothing to update. 

• First meeting of the semester this week to kick-off upcoming events in February and March. 

 

Involvement Restriction Policy 

• Making amendments. 

 

Frosh 

• Began work to amend outdated Frosh By-Laws. Aim for updated By-Laws to be in effect for 

Frosh 2019.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Kimberly Yang 

 

Vice-President Social Affairs 

Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University 

 

 



 

 


